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POWER GATE CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 
 

 

As part of Contract No. MAA-CO-24-002, AOA Fence Hardening Project at BWI Marshall 

Airport, Hercules Fence, Inc. will be installing new security features at the existing power gates 

throughout the Airport starting 5:00 a.m. November 11, 2024 through May 25, 2025.  One power 

gate will be closed at a time.  Each power gate is expected to be closed for up to 14 days, weather 

permitting.  Please see the attached schedule for approximate dates and estimated duration for 

power gate impacts.  During each power gate closure, access to and from the affected area will 

require the use of alternative power gates.  Please see the attached diagram to assist those 

individuals impacted. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mark Fletcher with Parsons by phone at 410-

977-7504 or email Mark.Fletcher@Parsons.com. 
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